
The Summer Times

Hi everyone! My name is
Summer Olmsted and I'm

this year's Division 9
Lieutenant Governor. 

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

(april/volume 1)

division nine

Calendar Of Events

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Introduction

Contact Me: 

summer@ktkey.org

I'm a junior and Madison Central High School in
Kentucky and this is my second year in Key Club. I'm
incredibly excited for my term as LTG because I feel
like Key Club helps to make a genuine difference in

people's lives. This year can be amazing, despite all the
uncontrollable difficulties we'll face. Regardless, I

can't wait to work with everyone to make Key Club
and the world better.



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

As to be expected, DCON this year looked a little
different than in the past. However, it certainly wasn't

any less exciting. The weekend of March 19th to the 21st
was filled with great activities hosted live on

SpatialChat. This was a program I'd never used before,
but it was much more interactive than Zoom or Google

Meets, and DCON was better for it. Throughout the
three days we gathered in large and small groups for

informative LTG-centered trainings, a service project,
and even a talent show. It was certainly memorable.

The weekend was  thouroughly planned and even better
executed. I hope to see you at the next one, be it in-

person or online again!

A Successful Spring Board

Spring Board was another virtual event that went very well. I got to know both the
district adults and other LTGs over the weekend of April 9th through April 11th. We
began with simple icebreakers and worked our way up to being a part of 2 committees

each within the group. Personally, I'm working with the Technology & Communications
committee and the Reactivation committee. This means over the next months I'll be

spending my time improving the ktkey website and the communications we have to Key
Club members as well as working with specific clubs to reactivate them. I'm excited to

work with my peers on the board on these projects and can't wait to send our updates on
how everything is going. 

Pictured: Old district
board and new district

board meeting via
SpatialChat at DCON. 



As we begin a new, entirely virtual Key Club
year, it's more important than ever to keep in

contact with one another. Please reach out if you
or anyone in your club would like to be more
informed on our district's activities. I'd love to

talk individually with any of you and keep
improving our district. I'm always welcome to 

 suggestions and appreciate any input I can
recieve. Also, within your own clubs, officer

elections should be held sooner rather than later.
I'm happy to help coordinate these if it would be

beneficial. 

Thank you for reading. Once again,
I'm very excited for this year and the

progress we can make together. Please
don't hesitate to contact me if you'd
like any more information on Key
Club and the plans I have for this

year!

Club Contacts




